
MessageFrom: Frank Peace 
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2004 4:51 PM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Subject: FW: Brewster STA 
 
Hi Towanda, 
       This is good news .... 
 
Peace 
 
 
*** Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Wallace, William [mailto:WWallace@crowell.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2004 4:47 PM 
To: Frank Peace 
Subject: Brewster STA 
 
 
Frank:  
 
The request filed in March 2004 by Globalstar for an STA using an earth in 
Brewster, WA, is no longer required.  It can be dismissed. 
 
Let me know if you have further questions.  
 
William D. Wallace  
Crowell & Moring LLP  
1001 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW  
Washington, DC  20004  
PH: 202-624-2807  
FX:  202-628-5116  


